F.No.A-1/1/2015-Estt.
Government of India
Ministry of Finance
Department of Financial Services

kekk

Jeevandeep Building, Sansad Marg,
New Delhi, dated the 7" May, 2015

Subject: Internship Programme of the Department of Financial Services for
2015-16 - regarding.

With reference to the Internship programme under the Department of
Financial Services for 2015-16, the undersigned is directed to inform that last date
for receipt of applications has been extended from 05.05.2015 to 15.05.2015.
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Deputy Secretary to the Govt. of India

To

e The Technical Director, NIC, DFS Jeevan Deep Building, New Delhi with the
request to put the scheme on the Website of this Department under the
heading “Vacancy”/” What is New”.

e Copy to DSE,FME,IIMs, National Law School with the request to send
applications of interested students.

e Copy to S(FS)/ AS(FS)/ JSs/EAs/Dirs/DSs.



